
 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
Students at LLE on February 26 took part in Jump 
Rope for Heart. This fun and exciting event helped 
students learn about their heart, while helping others 
to raise money for the American Heart Association. 
The money goes toward research to better assist 
people with special hearts get the treatment they 
need. They raised $4,894.00 dollars! Thank you to 
Mrs. Paspalas and Mr. Stokes for organizing such an 
important and fun event! 
	

On March 5th LLE and CRS schools were visited 
by the Harlem Wizards. They spoke about their 
upcoming event at Northern Valley Regional High 
School at Demarest on March 24th in the South 
Gymnasium. Support your teachers that will play 
against the Harlem Wizards!  
	

Important Dates 
• 3/14 No Homework Night  
• 3/16 International Day LLE @ 12:00pm  
• 3/22 Spring Fundraiser 
• 3/24 Harlem Wizards at NVRHS  
• 3/29 First Grade Play @ CRS 1:30pm  
• 4/1 Otto the Auto @CRS 9am  
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Last week, CRS and LLE celebrated Read Across America Week by 
promoting literacy. On Monday, students at CRS had an author visit by 
Raakhee Mirchandani, and teachers at LLE read their favorite Dr. Seuss 
book to their students, and did corresponding activities with them. On 
Tuesday, students at both CRS and LLE were able to have D.E.A.R. (drop 
everything and read) time and eat a yummy breakfast! On Wednesday, 
LLE had author Gita Varadarajan visit. Students at CRS had various 
community readers read their favorite Dr. Seuss book. On Thursday, 
students at both schools were able to read in their pajamas with their 
favorite blanket or stuffed animal. Lastly, on Friday, students paraded 
in their crazy hats, and winners were picked in each grade level by a 
panel of judges. Congratulations to all of the winners, and thank you to 
the PTO for donating the generous Barnes and Noble gift cards for the 
winners.  
	


